YOUR CUSTOMERS CAN SAVE MORE ON
TAP® PEST CONTROL INSULATION

Through the NEW ENHANCED Inflation Reduction Act of 2022,
homeowners may be eligible for a tax credit for 30% of insulation

and air sealing project costs, up to $1,200 per year. This tax credit is
available from January 1, 2023 through December 31, 2032, and allows
homeowners to claim the credit on a yearly basis.

* Because each taxpayer’s situation is unique, advise homeowners to
consult with their tax professional to determine eligibility for this credit.

The Facts on Residential

Efficiency Tax Credit (25C)

* 30% of insulation and air sealing
project costs up to $1,200

* Enhanced credit amount applies from
January 1, 2023 through December
31, 2032

Federal Tax Credit Information

5285 Mountain Center Plaza - Lula, GA 30554 - 770-766-6050 - TAPinsulation.com + © Pest Confrol Insulation, LLC. All Rights Reserved.




